BRIDGEWATER AT LAKE PICKETT HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

August 9, 2007

MINUTES
President Pablo Aguayo called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM.

In attendance were President Pablo Aguayo, Treasurer Carol Kluza, and, Secretary Blake Mason Vice President Dale Sorensen and Director Rob Bursch were not in attendance.  April Perez represented the management company.
A Quorum was established.

The minutes of the July, 2007 were reviewed and a motion was made by Blake Mason to approve the minutes.  Motion was second by Carol Kluza.  All in favor.

Old Business

Repair of the Pool deck was put on hold.

Pablo announced that the community now has a new pool company.  Pablo also announced there is a new doggie station.

New Business

A Motion was made by Pablo Aguayo to replace the pool fence around both pools company doing the work will be Nations Fence according to the bid provided by Pablo Aguayo from the fence company. The Motion was Seconded by Blake Mason. All in favor.
A Motion was made by Blake Mason to approve the new front sign provided to the board by The Sign King in the amount of $6758.00 as per Bid. Back sign on hold due to a design change. The Motion was Seconded by Carol Kluza. All in favor.
A Motion was made by Blake Mason to approve the painting of the front sign not to exceed $400.00. Board agreed to use a vendor that was recommended by Pablo Aguayo.  Pending vendor has all appropriate insurances to be confirmed by Pablo Aguayo . The Motion was Seconded by Carol Kluza. All in favor.

The Deck Pressure washing to be put on hold till after fence is replaced.

With no further business to discuss Pablo Aguayo motioned to adjourn at 8:09 pm.  Carol Kluza Second the motion.  All in favor. 

Respectfully Submitted By: April Perez

__________________________________________

Approved by

